
I oppose HB 3063, mandated medical actions of any sort are a clear violation of human liberty and 
should not be imposed on the people. Vaccine side effects are any times more common than damages 
and deaths caused by vaccine preventable diseases. Mandatory vaccination will harm more children 
than it saves.  
 


